ATTENTION

GENERAL PUBLIC

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited (NGC)
will be undertaking modification works to our 2-inch natural gas
pipeline which supplies Mohammed’s Service Station, Point Fortin
and routes along the Point Fortin Main Road.

These works will include isolation of the pipeline and venting of gas,
which will produce a hissing sound. As such, we kindly request that
members of the public proceed with caution during this period.

THIS ACTIVITY IS SCHEDULED FOR
Wednesday 19th November, 2014

8:00pm - 11:30pm

Additionally, please be advised that CNG will not be available at
Mohammed’s Service Station from Thursday 20th November to
Monday 24th November, 2014. We apologise for any inconvenience
that may be caused.

If you have any concerns during this activity, please contact:
NGC’s 24-HOUR EMERGENCY HOTLINE: 800-4427

Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Couva
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